
 

  

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

   
         10th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Christmas Trail 
 
As part of the Christmas celebrations, the local Church community in conjunction with 
Hollinswood Parish Council and School have designed a Christmas trail for families to join 
in with, around the local Hollinswood area. 
 
On Wednesday 15th December, our families are invited to the Hollinswood Community 
Centre at between 3pm and 4.30pm to pick up a map and see if they can find all nine 
pieces of artwork, which together tell the Christmas Story.  They are all hidden in windows 
around the trail.  There are nine secret letters to find to make a mystery word.  We expect 
the trail to take around 20-25 minutes and it covers a small area around the community 
centre building and nearby residential roads. As this is an after-school activity, children 
must be supervised by parents at all times. 
 
The artwork has all been created by children and staff at school and they are all excited 
about seeing their work on the trail! 
 
After you have found all the artwork, you are invited back to the community centre for 
refreshments and a treat! 
 
I do hope as many of you as possible will be able to join us on this special Christmas 
celebration. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Mann 
RE Subject Leader 
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